
From: Marjorie Gang
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 11:22 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Fwd: referral of TPS back to the LTC's 
 

to ISL Engineering, 

 

This note was sent to the members of the Islands Trust Executive Committee on Saturday.  It 

hasn’t been included in "public correspondence” for tomorrow’s Executive Committee meeting, 

and I doubt it will be mentioned there.  It is important though, and when the public and the 

LTC’s become aware of this omission there’s likely to be a strong negative reaction.  I hope ISL 

will consider this in your planning for Public Engagement. 

 

Sincerely, 

Margie Gang 

Denman Island 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: Marjorie Gang 
Subject: referral of TPS back to the LTC's 

Date: January 29, 2022 at 9:10:57 PM PST 

To: sfast@islandstrust.bc.ca, Dan Rogers <drogers@islandstrust.bc.ca>, 
pluckham@islandstrust.bc.ca, lpatrick@islandstrust.bc.ca 
 
When the referral request were sent to the Local Trust Committees, several of them, 

including Saltspring LTC, Mayne LTC, Gabriola LTC, South Pender Island 
LTC, Saturna LTC, and Thetis LTC  declined to comment until meaningful public 
engagement was completed.  It’s clear that there will be meaningful public 
engagement through ISL Engineering, starting in February and ending in April 
2022.  I hope when in April the ISL draft report is available, the Islands 2050 policy 
document will be submitted back to the Local Trust Committees to allow discussion 
at the community level - something that ISL’s Public Engagement Plan doesn’t seem 
to include. 
 

Thank you for your attention to this important detail. 
 

Sincerely, 
Margie Gang 
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